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March 5, 2020
PUBLIC NOTICE

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gearhart Planning Commission for Thursday, March 12, 2020 is cancelled.   The next Commission meeting will be Thursday, April 9, 2020 @ 6:00 pm, Gearhart City Hall, 698 Pacific Way, Gearhart, Oregon.

Cheryl A. Lund

Planning Commission Secretary

City of Gearhart
